
   

 

6425 Nicollet Avenue South, Richfield, MN  55423 
612-861-1675 Phone   612-861-3446 Fax      www.headway.org 

  

Senator Melissa Wiklund 
95 University Ave W 
Minnesota Senate Building Room 
2107 St Paul, MN 55155 

 
 
 
Dear Chair Wiklund, 
 
I would like to express my gratitude to you, your staff and the Health and Human Services Committee for 
including SF 1620 in your omnibus budget bill. This support for transportation, nutrition, and student learning 
bolsters our work to the middle and high school students who are addressing critical emotional health issues.  
 
On behalf of our students and their families, thank you again for your support. Let me know if you would like 
more information or have questions related to SF 1620. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Patrick Dale 
CEO 
Headway Emotional Health 
6425 Nicollet Ave 
Richfield, MN 55423 
pat.dale@headway.org 
612-798-8166 
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